
What’s changing? 

The transition period after leaving the EU ends 
on 31 December 2020. From 1 January 2021 
goods moving between Great Britain and 
Northern Ireland will be subject to new 
declarations procedures.

Hauliers and carriers will need to complete safety 
and security declarations for all consignments 
moving from GB to Northern Ireland.  

 
We’re here to help

The free-to-use Trader Support Service (TSS)  
is here to support businesses with the new 
processes that take effect on 1 January 2021. 

It is critical for you, as a haulier or carrier,  
to register in order to ensure you are not 
delayed at the port, and can continue to  
carry goods for your customers.

TSS will enable you to:

•	Prepare for the changes to safety and security 
declarations, as well as others.

•	Complete declarations quickly, without the 
need for specialist advice or software.

•	Ensure quick departure when you arrive at 
the port, by having the required documentation 
for check-in. 

Are your customers ready? 

As part of your commitment to great service, 
you need to make sure your customers are 
ready too. The required declarations will only 
be able to be processed if your customers have 
also registered with the TSS. 

The Trader Support Service will help you 
and your customers prepare for the 
changes that will affect your business.

Act now and register your company for free 
today so that you are ready in time.

REGISTER AT: WWW.TRADERSUPPORTSERVICE.CO.UK

Make the most of the  
Trader Support Service. 

Keep your business moving. 
Act now.

• �Downloadable how-to guides to lead you 
through the new requirements, including 
incoterms, declaration data requirements and 
goods tariff classifications/commodity codes

• �A jargon buster to help you navigate the 
terminology of GB:NI trade

• �A comprehensive training course programme 
delivered in virtual classrooms to give you the 
skills and expertise you need

BY REGISTERING, YOU AND YOUR CUSTOMERS HAVE ACCESS TO FREE TRAINING AND 
ADVICE FROM THE NORTHERN IRELAND CUSTOMS AND TRADE ACADEMY (NICTA)

Haulage is changing.
Are you ready to move goods into and out 
of Northern Ireland from 1 January 2021?

Register today for the Trader Support Service

Register NOW at:  
www.tradersupportservice.co.uk


